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WHITLEY	RSD	SURVEY:	East	County	Line	Road	South	
	
The	Whitley	County	Regional	Water	&	Sewer	District	(Whitley	RSD)	is	seeking	a	
survey	response	by	the	property	owners	of	the	East	County	Line	Road	South	area	
following	the	informational	cost	estimate	meeting	held	on	August	20,	2018	to	vote	
to	proceed	with	efforts	to	pursue	municipal	sanitary	sewer	service.	
	
	

_________	 YES!	 I	am	in	favor	of	the	Whitley	RSD	moving	forward	with	plans	to	

extend	municipal	sanitary	sewer	service	to	this	area.	

	

_________	 NO!	 I	am	not	interested	in	a	public	sewer	and	fully	understand	that	

when	my	septic	system	fails,	I	will	be	required	to	replace	the	

system.	

	

Name	(Print):	_____________________________________________________	 	

	

Signature:		____________________________________________________	

	

Property	Address:	____________________________________________________			

	

Date:	________________________	E-mail:	____________________________________________________	

	

	Property	owners	may	opt	to	receive	project	related	communications	and	
updates	by	email.		By	checking	this	box,	you	will	receive	all	project	related	
communications,	including	letters,	forms	and	meeting	information	by	email	
instead	of	by	US	Postal	Service.		All	property	owners	on	the	email	list	may	also	
receive	additional	project	updates	and	information	that	is	not	sent	by	US	Postal	
Service.			


